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Columbus Laboratorse*
505 Aing Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 41201
Telephone 1614, 424 h4.'4
Teles 24 5454

September 12, 1979

Mr. A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Davis:

This is in response to your letter of August 29, 1979, regarding the
inspection of our licensed activities conducted by your Messrs. C. C. Peck
and D. E. Miller on August 7-10, 1979.

Please be advised that the deviation identified in the report has been
co rrec ted. The new stack monitoring system at the Hot Cell has been
installed and is in operation. Installation and operatf;n of the system

was completed on August 15, 1979.

We trust this action is satisfactory and resolves the deviation.

Very truly yours,

-

Harley L. Toy
NRC Licensing Coordinator
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